
Service of Worship 
The Lord’s Day August 4, 2024  
WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 
  Musical Worship Prelude/Lighting of Candles 
  Welcome and Announcements 
 *Hymn of Preparation                       Revive Us Again  #469 
*Time of Greeting/Striking of the Hour 
*Responsive Call to Worship  

Pastor:  Shout for joy to God, all the earth; sing the glory of his name; give to him 
glorious praise! 
People:  All the earth worships you and sings praises to you; they sing 
praises to your name. 

*Invocation and Lord’s Prayer 
  Children’s Story Time    

    
WORSHIP THROUGH MEDITATION 
*Song of Adoration                                  Never Lost Well Worship
                        
WORSHIP THROUGH STEWARDSHIP 
 
WORSHIP THROUGH PROCLAMATION   
Morning Prayer 
Special Music    Choir 
Children depart for Children’s Worship Time 
Scripture  Hebrews 12:25-29 
Sermon                                              Heaven Declares Dr. Eric Burmahl   
   
WORSHIP THROUGH DEDICATION 
*Hymn of Invitation                  Grace Greater Than Our Sin #329 
Benediction 
Choral Response 
Giving of our Tithes and Offerings 
*Time of Fellowship and Friendly Greeting    
  * All who are able please stand 
 
 

 
Sunday: 10:00 Sunday School  
 10:55 Worship Service 
 2:00 Baby shower for Kolby and 
 Kelsey Harrison in the Fellowship Hall. 
 6:00 Choir Practice 
Tuesday:  1:00-3:00 Grief Share 
Wednesday:  7:00 Boy Scouts 
  
The August items for CUOC  is jelly and  
canned fruit.  Please include some personal 
hygiene items.  Thank you for all your 
donations to CUOC.   
 
Operation Christmas Child items for 
August are markers, crayons, colored 
pencils, and notebooks. Please pick up a few 
items and put them in the box in the 
Narthex. 
 
Shallow Well continues to support our 
neighborhood schools, East Lee Middle 
and Broadway Elementary, with a school 
supply drive in July and August. Please 
place donations in the bin in the Narthex. 
Most requested items include pencils, glue 
sticks, staples, clear scotch tape and 
notebook paper to help fill the teacher’s 
room with much needed supplies.  Thank 
you for your support with this project. 
 
 

 
There will be a baby shower for Luke and 
Chloe Thomas on Sunday August 25 from 
2:00-3:00 in the Fellowship Hall.  They are 
having a boy (Wells Shepherd Thomas) and 
are listed on Babylist.com. 
 
There are flyers for the Grief Share class on 
the table in the Narthex.  If you are 
interested, please pick one up. 
 
There will be a called Church Council 
meeting on Sunday August 18th at 5:00 to 
vote on a motion coming from the Deacon 
board. We need all council members in 
attendance if possible. 
 
Deacon on Call: David Jordan. 
Next Sunday: Dawn Morris. 
Greeters:. Jerry and Vera Batchelor, Wendy McNeill, 
and Lora Currin. 
Next Sunday: Lilly Currin, Vivian Cox, Sandra 
Cotton, and JoAnn Herring.   

Welcome! We welcome all those who worship with us today. If you are a guest, we want to give you 
a special welcome. Please fill out a Guest card, located at each end of the pews, and give it to the 
Minister or place it in the offering plate. If you are looking for a church home, we would count it 
an honor to have you make it here. A staffed Nursery is available for small children through the 
doors at the front right side of the sanctuary. We have a Children’s Worship Time during the 
“Sermon” time. Children ages 3 yrs. old through fifth grade leave during the Offertory. Children may 
be picked up from the McFarland Hall following Worship. 


